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I oppose this bill due to the fact it is another attempt to hinder the foundation of this 

state and its people.  Trapping, Hunting, and selling fur is a very important way of life 

and a large portion of revenue for a lot of the rural people in this state.  They’re are 

many different hands involved in the fur trade and every single one of those people 

stand to lose money out of their pockets, taking the ability away from feeding many 

families, if the fur trade is banned.  My opposition could not be stronger in this matter. 


